UNIVERSITY OF HAWAIL‘L

SENIOR VICE PRE GIDENT FOR ADMINISTRATICMN

October 9, 2000
ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEDURES MEMORANDUM NO. 00-10

TO: Vice Presidents, Chancellors. Deans and Directors,
And Fiseal Officers %
FROM: Fugene S. Imai%‘—g
Senior Vice Presidegt for Administration
SUBJECT: Amendment to Administrative Procedure A8.927. Attachment A,

Revision to Table I — Summary of Indirect Cost Rates To Be
Included in Grant and Contract Proposals

Please update your Administrative Procedures Manual, Section A8.927 with the revised
Attachment A that summarizes the indirect cost rates to be included in grant and contract
proposals.

The rates applicable to Federal agencies are effective from July 1. 2000 to June 30, 2003. The
rates should be used as provisional rates for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2003 until
superseded by a new rate agreement.

The rate for projects from State, City and other local government agencies are applicable only to
State general funds and County funds. Pass through awards should be assessed the indirect cost
rates applicable to Federal agencies. Current projects and agreements will not be affected.
Questions regarding this revision or request for copies of the original rate agreement should be

referred to Marvin Enokawa, Director, Office of Research Services at 956-7800.
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